
 



 

Successful PJ Practices: The PJ Library in York Region 

 

Program: The PJ Library in York Region Celebrates the New Year! (For 

Trees!!) 

Date:   Sunday January 16th, 2011 3pm-4:30 pm 

Location: The Shalom Centre, a cultural meeting place for the local Israeli 

community.  

Partners: Shalom Toronto, Shoresh Jewish Environmental Programs, 

Schwartz Reisman Centre, Tsofim , The Greater Toronto Area 

Israeli Scouts 

Goals: The goal of this program was threefold. We wanted to attract the 

Israeli community in the area that generally is not interested in 

English programs for pre-schoolers. We also wanted to connect PJ 

families to each other, to the Israeli community in the area and to our 

partners for the event which included the new (under construction) 

Jewish community centre in the region. And of course, we also wanted 

to create teaching moments around the holiday of Tu B’Shevat and the 

related themes of ‘Jewish Earth Day’. 

Activities: There were several activities involved in the afternoon’s events.   

1) A “Thank you” tree was created and children were asked to write 

down on a ‘leaf’ why they were thankful to the trees, or simply to 

decorate the leaf. They then added their leaf to the tree branches, 

creating a beautiful tree of thanks. 

2) Children were given a paper cup/planter to decorate and prepare 

for seed planting. While they were decorating, discussions were 

held on various teaching points including recycling, the 

environment and the importance of trees in Israel. Children were 

given soil to fill their cups and grass seeds to plant, as well as a 

water spray bottle to water their new plants. 

3) We ‘premiered’ the newest Shalom Sesame DVD  

“Grover Plants a Tree”.  The new video was shown in the movie 

screening area of the centre. 



4) Following the DVD, a brief discussion was held about the Tu 

B’Shevat Seder and the 7 species of Israel. A raffle was also held 

with PJ Library give-aways (t-shirts, lunch bags etc.) 

5) A buffet of Israeli treats was served including figs, dates, 

pomegranate seeds, wheat crackers, olives, etc. 

Publicity: A flier was created for the event and distributed at our previous event 

held in December and at the event venue, The Shalom Centre.  The 

event was also advertised for free on several parenting web sites, in 

the Canadian Jewish News event listings and a local newspapers event 

listings. 

 Shalom Toronto, the Hebrew/English newspaper included an article 

about the event as well as posting the article on ShalomLife.com, its 

online magazine. 

 An e-blast of the flier was also sent out to all PJ families and out-of –

district families the week of the event. 

 The event was also posted on our Facebook page. 

Participation: We had an enthusiastic response with over 140 attendees. 

Cost: The venue was free, with supplies and refreshments costing around 

$100. Some materials were donated by Shoresh, and we had solicited 

a donation in the form of a gift card for $30 from a local grocery store. 

The art supplies came from our PJ supplies that we already had from 

previous programs. 

What made this program a success: 

 The program was a success for several reasons. First, we were able to 

attract new families to PJ. We had registration forms available at the 

event which gave ten families the opportunity to sign up right there 

and then. We also received an additional 20 registrations in the 

following week. 

 In terms of creating community, there were many ‘connections’ made 

at the event. One mother spoke to me about how her family was new 

to the community and came to the event to try to meet Jewish families. 

The Shalom Centre was also thrilled with the turnout of people who 

were not familiar with their organization, as was Shoresh, who run 

the only Jewish community garden in the area. They were also able to 

http://www.shalomlife.com/


gather many new names for their mailing list and garner much 

interest in their activities. 

 In terms of our general programming goals, we were able to engage 

both children and parents, instill cooperation & respect for others, cultivate 

cultural awareness at community and global levels and focus on Jewish 

themes. 

Advice: Partnering with other organizations can help not only expose The PJ Library 

to their members, but also help cultivate and/or intensify relationships that 

can grow (no pun intended).  

Our successful program prompted the Shalom Centre to offer up the venue 

again (for free!) They are also interested in doing some more publicity for PJ 

through their newspaper, website and centre. The success of the event 

helped heighten partnerships with Shoresh and there is talk of more joint 

programs at their garden in the summer. 

Program Professional: Elyse Tytel etytel@ujafed.org 
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